
COMING UP AT
COYOTE CREEK

FEB. 27, 2O25

February 27th, 2025

Dear Coyote Creek Families,

As we wrap up a vibrant February filled with celebrations of Black History Month,
Heritage Week, and Pink Shirt Day, we're looking ahead to an exciting March!
Thank you for your continued support in fostering a school community that
celebrates diversity, learning, and kindness.

March brings the much-anticipated Equinox Concert on March 5th, with two
performances to showcase our students' musical talents. We'll also be
welcoming families into the school for parent-teacher conferences on March
12th, alongside a PAC mini donut sale after school. The Book Fair will run from
March 10-14 in the library, offering a great opportunity to discover new reads. 

We’re excited for another month of learning, connection, and fun!

Warm regards,
Ms. Hillen, Ms. Gill, and the Coyote Creek Staff



COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK 

February 28 - Excessive accessory / fancy shoes Spirit Day

March - Badminton season starts

March 5 - Equinox Concert  (2 performances)

March 5 - Division 26, 28, 30 Ice Skating 

March 7 - Division 17 and 22 Field trip to the Library 

March 7 - Red and white Canada pride spirit day 

March 10 - Hot Lunch from Freshii

March 10-14 - Book Fair in the Library

March 11 - Term 2 Reports go home

March 12 - Early Dismissal (1:28 pm), parent-teacher conferences, and

mini donuts (after school - PAC)

March 14- Holi, Spirit Day (Throwback/ Decade Day), Hot Lunch

March 17-28 - Spring Break (schools are closed)

March 31- School reopens, Eid ul Fitr, Indigenous Languages Day,

Transgender Day of Visibility

April 1- Autism Awareness Month, Sikh Heritage Month

April 3 - Division 19 Bird Sanctuary field trip 

April 4 - Hot lunch from Booster Juice 

April 11 - Crazy hair spirit day 

April 18 - School closed for Good Friday 

COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK



CLICK OR SCAN

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/z8v3fDTyPsERfQAw?ref=Link


New New 
Hot Lunch Dates



The lot is reserved for staff only as we have
very limited spots to accommodate all who
work in our school. 

Please refrain from leaving your vehicle
unattended in the drop off and pick up lane.  

Exercise caution when driving near the
school, adhere to posted speed limits, and
follow drop-off/pick-up procedures to ensure
everyone’s safety.

LIMITED PARKING SPOTS

Please refrain from
bringing your pets on

school grounds as it is a
Local bylaw and District
policy. Many people are

afraid of dogs and we
would like to ensure our

playgrounds remain
sanitary for little hands at

recess and lunch.



If you know your child will be away from school, please phone our school at 
604 597 0858 and listen to the prompts (press 1) directing you to leave a message in our
absentee mailbox. 

Alternatively, please email us at coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca at any time throughout the day.

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2025

Additionally, we know mornings are busy times, but our teachers
begin instruction at 8:35 and students who arrive late miss
many wonderful parts of the morning learning routines. 

Students who arrive past 8:45, please report to the office.
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